
The lottery funds set for county fairs has not been changed since it was originally created.  At the time it was created there was a 
cap placed on the amount of funds the fairs could receive.  The fair grounds across the state have stepped up time and time again 
to help our communities in need.  We are only asking that the funding cap be removed from the percentage that is awarded to the 
counties.  These added funds will help counties more effectively manage their fair ground infrastructure and maintain their 
investments.  Thank you for your consideration.


